
Winter Rules on the Course. 

Protection of the course. 

 

Below is a plan of the course the preferred route the Green Staff would like to see buggies use. This avoids 
crossing the fairways in front of the greens and driving round the back of some, which are very wet. 

Members are also requested to keep trolleys to the rough when asked to do so, by way of the daily updates. It 
is disappointing to note that many members are ignoring this instruction and the Green Staff are having to 

constantly remind players.  

 

 

Thank you for your co-operation 


